
DIARY DATES

NEWSLETTER

Dear Families,

This week we welcomed a visit from Temple lifts. As well as 
reminding the children on how to keep safe, they also provided 
every child with gifts. More information below.

On Thursday, classes from Reception to Year six went along to All 
Saints Church for our Harvest Festival. Thank you to everyone that 
supported school, whether donating food items or helping to 
walk with the children. It is always a joy to hear the children sing 
the hymns and for this particular service , they were amazing!

A special well done to our Year six children who did the reading 
and prayers. 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,

Friday 6th October 2023

Friday 20th October 

Last day of term

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October 

Half term

Monday 30th October  

Children return – Non uniform day wear PJ’s and school shoes.  

Friday 17th November 

Children In Need 

Monday 13th - Friday 17th November 
Anti-Bullying Week

Thursday 14th December at 2pm 

Christingle at All Saints All Parents and Guardians Welcome!

Wednesday 20th December

last day of term school finishes at 1:30pm

This Week’s Attendance 

1st Place: Year 4 98.52%
2nd Place: Year 2 94.83
3-Place: Reception 92%

Congratulations to our top 

3 classes our target is 96%
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Kindness Leaves  

Areebah 5th Yr6

Bertie 6th Reception

Joseph 8th Yr5

Elliot 9th Yr1

Pixie 9th Yr3

Talia 9th Yr1

Sky 10th Nursery 

Lexi 10th Yr2

Freddie 11th Yr3

Monroe 13th Nursery 

Richard 13th Nursery 

Tanjim 14th Yr5

Elijah 15th Yr2

Phox 15th Yr5

Archie 18th Yr5

Fahida 20th Yr2

Aryan 24th Yr1

Bonnie 26th Yr5

James 27th Yr4

Kevin 28th Yr6

Daniel 29th Yr4

Rec: Micah & Claire 

Y1: Noah P & Emmeline 

Y2: Maddison & Alexander 

Y3: Alexis & Alexander

Y4: Crimson & Dulcie

Y5: Jaciara & Rayna

Y6: Olivia & Jermaine 

Rec: Simeon, Alexander, 

Olivia, & Ayah 

Y1:  XingChen & Ms Jacob 

Y2: Oscar & Elijah 

Y3: Lexie & Bobby

Y4: Tilly, Daniel & Beau 

Y5: Cairo Kaira 
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Friday 17th November!

Non- Uniform Day.
This year the theme is - BE SPOTACULAR!

We would love to see children in an item of 

SPOTTY clothing but please do not worry if you do 

not have this. You can still join in by wearing 

pyjamas or casual clothing. You may even have an 

item of Pudsey clothing from a previous year!

For more information on how you can join in and 

take part in lots of different activities to support 

Children in Need please follow the link below:

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/
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Mile End Urban Adventure Base

Some children on Thursday took part in some outdoor 
activities at the Mile End Urban adventure. As well as wall 
climbing the children also took part in caving. As you can see 
the children had lots of fun. One child said their favourite 
part of the activity was the caving – ‘we had to wear 
protective hats with lights on!’
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Please do not allow your child to bring 
personal items into school for example toys 
or items of value.  We cannot ‘store’ these 
during the day and it would be unfair for 
your child to ‘worry’ over their item. 

There may be an occasion for ‘show and tell’ 
which would be organised by the class and 
the items secured during the day.

Thank you for your understanding and 
support in this matter. 

POLITE REMINDER
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Temple Lifts 

On Monday we were joined by Matt Boxall & Ashley 
Melius from Temple Lifts. They read the story ‘Liam 
Loves Lifts’ to the school which highlighted the 
importance of keeping safe when using a lift. I 
would Like to thank everyone at Temple lifts for the 
kind gifts donated for our children.
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